Dear <program director/station manager, if available>,

I’m writing to you today on behalf of the African Well Fund to inquire about the possibility of airing a PSA on <insert call letters here>.

I currently work as a volunteer for the African Well Fund. Every spring, the African Well Fund holds an annual fundraising drive in honor of Bono’s birthday. This year, we are hoping to expand awareness of the “Bono Birthday Well” fundraiser, and of our organization, by running PSAs in cities where U2 performed last year on th e Vertigo tour..

We have prepared PSA text ready to send to you. We are also interested in placing a banner ad on your site, either in conjunction with the PSA or as an alternative to it, if possible.

Finally, we would like to invite you to visit the African Well Fund web site, which details our current and past activities. I will include the URL at the end of this letter.

Thank you so much for your time today. We look forward to working with you.

With Warmest Regards,

<Your Name>

African Well Fund

www.africanwellfund.org
